
 

 

 

 

 

11th July 2020 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

For the kind attention of Students & Parents: 

In these uncertain times, there has been an inevitable shift to virtual classroom. We 

seek the support and cooperation from our students for a continuous and fruitful 

learning. 

Please note the following points for seamless teaching-learning online classes: 

• We will begin the new semester online classes from 15 July 2020 

(Wednesday).  

• The classes will be scheduled between 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, five hours class 

with one-hour lunch break from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm.  

• The non-common hours (9:00 am to 12:00 noon) are allotted for MC, ME, 

AC, SS (Department), SAP/SL and GC. Post lunch common hours (1:00 pm 

to 3:00pm) are for Language, English, GE, VE/CD and common PE.  

• Google Meet will be the platform used for conducting the class. Google Meet 

link will be shared with the students to join the class. 

• Students are expected to be present for all the classes and each faculty for their 

respective papers will take attendance.  

• The Departments will communicate course wise timetable to their students. 

• Students are expected to dress modestly for the class.  

We request our students and parents to periodically check the college website for 

further updates. 

Stay home, stay safe and happy learning! 

***** 

STELLA MARIS COLLEGE 

(AUTONOMOUS) 

CHENNAI-600 086 

 

     Tel       : 044 – 28110121 

     Email   : principal@stellamariscollege.edu.in 

     Web     : stellamariscollege.edu.in  
 

 

mailto:principal@stellamariscollege.edu.in
http://www.stellamariscollege.edu.in/

